
 

 

Public Notice 

 

      Caution against fraudulent offers 
 
 
 
It has come to our notice that some unscrupulous elements are issuing 
fraudulent communication inviting candidates to appear for interview on 
monetary consideration. 

 

SAIL would like to bring to the notice of all job aspirants, candidates and 
general public that no such communication/email has been sent by any 
department/plant/unit of SAIL. Therefore, the prospective candidates/ job 
aspirants are cautioned not to fall prey to the designs of such unscrupulous 
elements who are trying to dupe the unsuspecting aspirants /candidates. 

 

It may be noted that SAIL recruitments are held by widely advertising the 
vacancies in leading National Dailies/Employment News and also by hosting 
the same on SAIL website www.sail.co.in. SAIL or any of its plant/unit shall not 
be responsible for any such fraudulent activity. 
 

Issued in the interest of General Public 
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